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 What is the application deadline for the Snowmobile Trails Grant Program? July 1 

 When can I expect to hear if my grant was awarded? ~October 

 Is the public welcome at the SnowTRAC meeting where the funding is discussed? Yes 

 Where can I get the information about the meeting? There will be a News Release 

posted on the ADNR website, the DPOR website, and on the State Trails Program 

website. You may also call 907-269-8699. 

 How much can I request if I am applying for a Safety, Signing, Education, or 

Development, Maintenance, Acquisition and Assessment grant? $15,000 

 If I am applying for a Development, Maintenance, Acquisition and Assessment grant will 

match be required? How much? Yes, 25% 

 If I am applying for a Safety and Education grant will match be required? No 

o Please see definition of Safety and Education Grant before applying. 

 Is match required if I am applying for money to groom trails that are in the Grooming 

Pool? No 

 Will I be required to detail my expenses when I apply for money from the Grooming 

Pool? Yes 

 Can I apply to add trails to the Grooming Pool? Yes- but you must apply with the full 

application not the Grooming application.  

 How will I know how my application is scored? See “Score Sheets” section on the State 

Trails Program webpage. 

 Where can I find which trails already exist in the Grooming Pool? 

http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/grants/groompl.htm  

 Where can I find Grant Reporting Documents? On the State Trails Program webpage. 

 Where can I see which grants were awarded in years past? On the State Trails Program 

webpage. 
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